
PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net

School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

Our Focus  

Josie 
Ava 

Camille 
Wrenley 
Oliver 

* We have 10 for snack now!

It was SO exciting to see the class come together once 
again! They sure did miss each other (and I missed them!) 

We had 2 new sweet blessings join our crew this week!  
Ava Macke & Wrenley Stringfellow! The littles made them feel 
extra welcome for their first day. I sure do have a class of 

sweet babies. 

We celebrated the new year by painting fireworks that will 
hang beautifully in our hallway display! We did a circle and 
discussed what our favorite part of break was and also 

what our favorite gift that we received was. Their answers 
were so precious and they were so excited to tell their 
friends what they got! I’m so glad they retained 1-10 en 

francais, over break! They did a great job!! 

We did not do any alphabet work this week since it was a 
super short week (only 1 day for some!) but next week we 
will jump back into our academics with the letter ’N’. This 

month we will be discussing all things Winter. As we move into 
the next month we will begin our Feelings unit with our 

curriculum.  

Next week I will wrap up 2nd quarters assessing and their 
binders will be complete by end of the week. If you don’t get 
a chance to pop into our classroom to check it out let me 
know and I can send it home with your little so you can go 
over what they’ve retained/learned so far! You should be so 

proud, they’ve learned soooo much!  
*WE NOW HAVE 10 LITTLES FOR SNACK* Please keep this in 

mind when sending in snacks now! :) 
 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

Jan 4th - Classes Resume 
Jan 14th - Tinley’s Birthday 
Jan 15th - NO SCHOOL  
     Jan 29th - Feb 5th   
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK! 
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